

October 10, 2013

Mr. William Mears Town of Dewey Beach 105 Rodney Ave. Dewey Beach, DE 19971

RE: Hyatt Ruddertowne Mechanical Installation Response

Dear William,

This letter is being provided in response to the comments issued by David Naples regarding our previous letter dated October 9, 2013 stating that the mechanical systems of this project have been installed per the applicable requirements of the 2003 International Mechanical Code.

Section 2.B. of the DAPE (Delaware Association of Professional Engineers) Code of Ethics states that "The engineer may accept an assignment requiring education or experience outside his areas of competence, provided that such areas will be performed by a Professional Engineer or otherwise qualified associates, consultants, or employees. He may then sign and seal the documents for the total project. The engineer shall not affix his seal to any such document not prepared under his supervisory control and review."

The following FXB employees designed the mechanical systems for this project and reviewed the final installation of those systems:

John H. Miller, P.E. (PA License Number PE057382, Mechanical)
Dwight E. Traub, P.E. (VT License Number 018.0006840, Mechanical)

- Brian T. Umile, E.I.T. (PA License Number ET012583, Mechanical)

As such, the requirements of Section 2.B. of the DAPE Code of Ethics are satisfied under the Delaware seal of Peter J. Bonnes, P.E. for this project.

The HVAC systems of this project have been installed in full compliance with all the applicable requirements of the 2003 International Mechanical Code and all applicable provisions of ASHRAE 90.1.

Please contact our office with any additional questions or concerns.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter J. Bonne

Peter J. Bonnes, P.E.

President